
Kindergarten Newsletter 

May 17, 2019 

 
Wow! How this year has flown by! We cannot believe that we only have a couple more weeks of 
school left. We have finished out math unit on weight and measurements. The children did such 
a great job on this unit and blew us away with how much they learned. We will be focusing on 
addition and subtraction over the next two weeks. Please make sure you are practicing sight 
words, addition and subtraction at home. We will begin assessments for fourth quarter on 
Monday.  

End of The Year Field Trip: We are going to the Sacramento Zoo on Thursday May 30th. The 
cost of the field trip is $6 per person. Please let us know by next Thursday May 23rd if your child 
will be attending the field trip. This is an all-day field trip. Your child will need a sack lunch.  

Kindergarten Graduation: Mark your calendars! Kindergarten graduation is Tuesday June 4th 
in the morning. More information will be coming out soon. 

  

Upcoming Dates: 

5/17: Muffins with mom 7:30-8:00 in fellowship hall 

5/27: Memorial Day/No School 

5/31: Minimum Day/Super Hero themed dress day 

6/4: Kindergarten Graduation  

Have a great weekend! 

Mrs. Fernandez and Miss Mathews 

 

 


